
 

EMERGENCY OPERATION SURCHARGE – TRADE FROM NORTH EUROPE (INC. UK AND SCAN BALTIC) 

TO USA, PUERTO RICO AND BAHAMAS 

PRICE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

  

23 December 2024 

Dear Customers, 

 

In light of the significant changes in the transatlantic networks to restructure the services beginning 

of 2025, we are foreseen operational disruption during the first months of next year. For this reason 

MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company announces the following increase of the Emergency 

Operation Surcharge (EOS) as from 18 January 2025 until further notice. 

EOS will be charged as follows: 

  

 

Any other elements of the price, as indicated in the last EU Price Announcements for the relevant 

trades published on msc.com still apply and remain unchanged.   

Should you have any questions, please contact your local MSC representatives.  

We thank you for your continued support. 

MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company 

 

https://mscnetherlands.createsend1.com/t/d-l-swukz-tdgduudkr-y/
https://mscnetherlands.createsend1.com/t/d-l-swukz-tdgduudkr-r/

